
Parents… 

 

Have your 1 and  
2 year olds tested  
for lead poisoning. 

 

Lead can be found  

in your home, the soil,  

and even your child’s toys. 
 
 

        For more information call the Livingston 

County Department of Health at 243-7299. 
 

 

Visit the Livingston County Department of  Health website at  

www.co.livingston.state.ny.us/doh_hot-topics.htm and click on  

“Lead Hazard Recalls” for a complete listing of the latest recalls, 

or call the Consumer Product Safety Commission hotline at  

1-800-638-2772. 
 

 


